
Date February 24, 2025 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

MASTER PLAN HEARING 

RIVERSIDE TOWNSHIP MASTER PLAN UPDATE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Riverside Township Planning Board will be holding 

a public hearing on the consideration of the adoption of an update of the Master Plan 

under Article 3.:40-55D-28 b. on Monday, March 10th at 7 PM at 1 West Scott Street, 2nd 

Floor, Riverside Township, N.J.  The Master Plan Reexamination Report will be 

available for review a minimum of ten (10) days prior to the May 9th hearing at 237 S. 

Pavilion Avenue during the regular business hours of 9:00AM to 3:00 PM.  At the 

conclusion of the hearing, and public comments, the Planning Board will consider 

adoption of the Master Plan Update.  

 

 


